
RE: DISCONTINUATION OF SOUTHWEST GAS NEVADA COMMERCIAL AND 

RESIDENTIAL REBATE PROGRAMS 

 

Dear Industry Partner: 

 

Thank you for being a valued trade ally, for promoting the efficient use of natural gas, and for 

helping to educate customers on the availability of Southwest Gas rebates. Since 2009, our mutual 

customers have enjoyed rebates from Southwest Gas on qualifying purchases. Effective December 

31, 2016, Southwest Gas’ commercial and residential rebate programs will be discontinued in 

both northern and southern Nevada. We request that you please discard any residential and 

commercial rebate program brochures or applications you may have on hand. The Company will 

continue to offer rebates under its Nevada Solar Water Heating program. 

 

With the current low cost of natural gas, the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada determined 

that Southwest Gas’ rebate programs for natural gas end-use products are not cost-effective at this 

time.  We will continue to make a case to reinstate the Nevada rebate programs, if they can be 

shown to be cost-effective. The cancellation in Nevada does not impact rebates in Southwest Gas’ 

Arizona or California service territories where rebates will continue as-is. 

 

For more information on Southwest Gas Nevada Solar rebates, please visit our website at 

swgas.com/solar. If you are interested in receiving additional information or have any questions 

regarding the discontinuation of the Nevada Southwest Gas 2016 rebate programs, please contact 

CustomerEngagement@swgas.com or call 800-654-2765. 

 

Did you know? We help our customers find licensed contractors to replace, repair or upgrade their 

home’s natural gas equipment. If you would like to participate in our Contractor Referral Program, 

call one of our Energy Specialists at 800-654-2765. 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Customer Engagement 
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